~—~Azalea Park Activities Sub-Comriptee
3-23-92 meeting notes /

Goal of the sub-committee is to provide the City Council with a summary of
the possible activities which may be included in a general plan, pursuant to
the city manager's letter of 1-31-92,

Existing information on possible activities includes results of a general
survey conducted by the PRC in 199} and input already received by the PRC.
The sub-committee recognized a lack of information from individual citizens;
the bulk of input received to date is from special interest groups (soccer
and softball leagues, theatrical groups, etec..) Input from individuals will
complement the existing input and provide the Council with a better
representation of public opinion.

The sub-committee will take the follow steps to get the desired input
from individual citizens:

1. Two public meeting will be held. Objective will be to receive
public comment.

April 9 7:00 pm location
April 14 7:00 pm location

2. A press release will be drafted and distributed to the Pilot and
KURY radio. The press release will:

- announce the public meetings
- explain what the input will be used for, how, and when
- tell where written input can be directed

The sub-committee will meet again March 30, 7:00 pm Jean Littell's home. At

that meeting the press release will be written, meeting agenda developed, other
tasks assigned.

Jean will contact City Hall about the availability of the conference room.

Angie will contact the school district if City Hall is unavailable.

submitted by: )
(%0 P2} M 5
ANGELA DI INGHAM/ At





